
 
 
 
 
 

 

The Filipino Parent Support Group is sponsoring an important 
educational topic for all English-speaking families  

 
Saturday, January 30, 2021 

From 10 am to Noon 

TOPIC: COVID-19 and Vaccine Roll Out 

 Presented by Hector Ochoa, Program Director of SCRS-IL 

 
Speaker will be discussing the most recent information about 

COVID-19 and the vaccination roll out as define by the Los 
Angeles County Health Department.  

 
 

 

 

For any questions or help to connect to zoom, call SG/PRC staff Xochitl Gonzalez    
(909) 868-7738; xgonzalez@sgprc.org or TEXT Cristina Macasaet at (562) 619-0872 

 

Click on Link to Join us through Zoom 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88274033319 

If you have zoom Application: Meeting ID: 882 7403 3319  
By Phone:  +16699006833,,88274033319# US 
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